Commonwealth of Kentucky

Public Service Commission

TO: Main Case File
Case No. 2007-00051
FROM: James D. Rice
Staff Engineer
DATE: February 8, 2007
SUBJECT: Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

Discussion with RD via telephone

Memorandum

In a telephone call with Julie Anderson, engineer with Rural Development, she
explained that an addendum to the letter of conditions was not required when the bids
were below the original estimates. Therefore the minimum filing requirements have
been met and the case should be considered filed as of January 30, 2007.



